
HAPPENINGS 
CPFUMC 

600 W. Park St. 
Cedar Park Tx 78613 

MAY 17th, 2022 
 

IN PERSON WORSHIP 8:30 A.M.  AND 10:45 A.M. IN PERSON AND 
LIVE STREAM ON CPFUMC.org/ YOUTUBE CHANNEL / FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

 
 

 
 
      SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 
Seekers and Thinkers are meeting in person at 9:45 am in MMB studying Understanding the New Testament 
Followers of the Word are meeting in person at 9:45 am in MMB studying Paul’s Letter to the Romans. 
Children’s Sunday school meets each Sunday at 9:45 a.m. in the MMB Classroom 3 and by Zoom.  Contact Amanda 
Theriot at Amanda.theriot@icloud.com 

mailto:Amanda.theriot@icloud.com


 
 

 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 Wednesday May 18th Red Shirts meet on ZOOM at 8:30 am. Contact Dave Sidney  dsidney@aceweb.com 
 Thursday May 19th  
 Friday May 20th 8:45 am Red Shirts meet at Randalls 
 10:30 am Women meet for coffee in the Sanctuary 
  Sunday, May 22nd          9:45 am Sunday school for adults:  
 Seekers and Thinkers are studying Great Courses Video 
 Understanding the New Testament in MMB 
 Followers of the Word studying Paul’s Letter to the Romans in MMB 
 9:45 am Sunday school for children in MMB Classroom 3 and Zoom 
 8:30 am and 10:45 am Worship Service 
Monday May 23rd   
Tuesday May 24th Service of morning prayer in sanctuary at 9:30 am and via zoom 
 Bible discussion group meets 10:00 am in the Sanctuary and via zoom 
 Prayer Shawl Ministry meets 1st, 2nd, and 4th week at 11:00 am in the Sanctuary 
 5:30 pm on the 3rd Tuesday of every month 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dsidney@aceweb.com


            Psalm 57:9 
I will praise you among the peoples, Lord, I will make music for you among nations 

 

PRAYERS AND CELEBRATIONS 

 
Sympathy to the family of Ruby Ellette, 101-year-old friend of Carol Slater, who died on Sunday. 
Praise God that Cliff Burris' cancer is now dormant and not growing.  He continues treatments every 3 months. 
Pastor Suzette Thorpe Johnson.  Prayers of Joy for Gigi Heermans being celebrated for 20 years of service. 
                                                           Prayers of good health for Gigi, Jozi and Jett. 
Bob Bowker.                                     Prayers for Bob and Karen celebrating 54th Wedding anniversary tomorrow. 
Rachel Longoria.                             Prayers for my brother John celebrating his 26 birthday. 
Clunie Van Rensburg.                    Pray for my Aunt who had hip surgery fell and broke her leg. 
Karen Goodman.                           Prayers of joy for Mart celebrating his 72nd birthday tomorrow. 
Jorge Soto.                                     Prayers of joy for my granddaughter Sophie and parents being here today. 
Margaret McClintock.                  Prayers for safe travels to the Holy Land at the end of this month. 
Nancy Holmes.                              Prayers for the families of the Buffalo N.Y. shooting. 
Laurel Fabian.                                Prayers for the family of a 14 year old teenager who was killed in a shooting in Niles Mi.   
and was a friend  to my grandson Maxwell. 
Karen Goodman.                 Prayers for Barbara who had brain surgery and is doing ok. 
                                              Prayers for Beverly who was a member of this Church  was diagnosed with stage 4 lung cancer. 
Karen Bowker.                            Prayers for babies to get baby formulas. 
Sarah Longoria.                         Prayers for reconnecting with a friend and for possibly a new relationship developing. 
Debra Longoria.                       Prayers for Sergio in Mexico helping parents. 
                                                    Prayers for Sarah home for the summer. 
                                                    Prayers for lifting up VBS. 
Karen Packard.                        Prayers for safe travels to Colorado and for joy of family being together with granddaughter. 
 
 

 
 
 

Choir 
MAY rehearsals 

May 29th - after second service 
June 5th - sing at BOTH service 



 

 
 
 

 
BE LIGHT YOUTH  

 
CHURCH – PLEASE FEED THE YOUTH – a donation of $50-75 covers all of us for lunch.  We need 2-3 meals each month.  

Please email Pastor Suzette (suzette@cpfumc.org) feed hungry BE LIGHT YOUTH.  Thank YOU!! 
 

May 22nd Church Blessing on Holy Land pilgrims – review scriptures/locations of HLT 
May 28th LEAVE FOR HOLY LAND TRIP  
June 5th Return from Holy Land Trip  

Registration for UMArmy Mixed Age Belton from June 26th to July 1st.  
 
 

UMARMY 
Please join us!!. Bring a friend or two!  Just complete the form from the link below. 
All must be signed up by May 22nd. Cost will be $270 per camper.  
(Please note that we have gone to electronic signatures, so now we have a fully 
paperless registration system) 
https://www.umarmy.net/Registration/Indv/3963/ 
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

JUNE 14, 15, 16, 2022 

OPEN TO ALL ELEMENTARY AGE CHILDREN 

 
Please contact: 

Carolyn Smith  carolynsmith2215@gmail.com 
Amanda Theriot amanda.theriot@icloud.com 

Debra Longoria   longoria1@gmx.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The Safe Gatherings session is a self-guided two-hour class that can be completed at any time.  The Trusted con 
Confianza is a scheduled webinar with Dr. Tanya Campen of the Rio Texas Conference.  This is a two-hour session for 
first-time participants or one hour for renewal. 
 
 
 
How do we ensure the safety of our church members?  Being part of the Rio Texas Conference we are required to 
participate in the Safe Gatherings and Trusted con Confianza programs.  All participants undergo a background check 
and two training classes, both classes are online.   

                                                                                            

mailto:carolynsmith2215@gmail.com
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There are several upcoming events and are you are needed. 
Please complete the training. 
If you have any questions, please contact  
Carolyn Smith  512.970.9087   carolynsmith2215@gmail.com. 
 
 

 
 
 

RSVP 
 

 
 



 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR PROJECT TRANSFORMATION IN LEANDER 

 Leander United Methodist Church will be serving as a site church for Project Transformation, June 8 

through July 28, 2022.  Project Transformation is a program where college-age young adults lead a summer 

program for children from underserved neighborhoods.   

Caring volunteers are desperately needed to read with children in grades 1-6, one-on-one, each day for 

30 minutes per child. Volunteers can sign up for one day or multiple days throughout the summer, and no prior 

experience is needed!  All Reading Buddy volunteers are required to wear a mask and be fully vaccinated, be 

Safe Gatherings approved, and will need to complete an online training prior to their first shift.  

 If you can be a Reading Buddy this summer for Project Transformation, please email Sue Sidney 

suesidney@aceweb.com or Karen Packard kvpackard@aol.com.  
 

HCCM 
 

 
Donations to HCCM for the 3rd week of May 

 
Food / Health Care 
Week   91  pounds 

YTD     1,044 pounds 
 

We also had a variety of items for the Thrift Store 
 

 
 

HCCM LOOKING FOR HELP WITH VEGETABLE BEDS 
You may or may not be aware that HCCM has several vegetable beds planted. They are looking for help in watering, 

harvesting, and possibly some weeding to be done on these beds. These beds are raised so there is not a lot of 
bending involved. They are looking for someone or a group of people (taking turns) that would come up on a regular 

basis. This is a new opportunity to assist and they are hoping if they get enough people to participate the weeding 
and harvesting would be minimal. 

If you are interested please contact Kandy Chimento, Director of Volunteers, at 
512-259-0360  ext 205. Also, if you are new to volunteering outside the Church you would want to let Stephanie Talley 

know to hat you volunteered each week you do so. 
I think this is pretty strait forward but if you have any questions please contact me at 512-771-1680. 

Thanks 
Bob  
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. 

 
 

 
Messy clutter everywhere!  Take a quick look into the 
church closets.  Is anything yours? 
The trustees will sort, clean, and toss items into the 
trash on Saturday, June 11th. 
Be sure your items are safe from the trash can.   
Remove your items from the closet. 
Moving forward, let’s put items back on the shelves, 
not the floor.  Remember the closet is to store things 
we use often.  If an item is broken, please throw it 
away, someone else will not fix it. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A CPFUMC Ministries Brochure has been prepared. Hardcopy is available on the 
desk in the Narthex. 
For our weekly email publication Happenings please send input to Stephanie Talley at 
office@cpfumc.org 


